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On behalf of all the clients and staff here in in Pieta, I would like to thank you most sincerely for 

your kind donation of €170.00 in the name of Holy Family N.S. and for your support of the Amber 

Flag campaign along with the awareness you raised for Pieta,  

 

The funds are very much appreciated but also the awareness that you have created about Pieta is 

also amazing to us, the impact that your donation will have on those who access our services, 

also the awareness of our service that you are creating locally in your community is priceless to 

us. By simply using the name Pieta you may have alerted someone to our services at just the right 

time, your commendable support also allows us to continue to offer our services for free to those 

who need them. Those in suicidal crisis, those who self-harm and anyone who has been bereaved 

by suicide along with other lifesaving services we run throughout the year.  

 

Thanks to you all and the kind support you received we are able to extend and build our service 

so that we can carry out our vision of creating “A World where Suicide, Self-Harm and Stigma 

have been replaced by Hope, Self-Care and Acceptance”  

Pieta receives 85% of its income through fundraising and donations, so support from people like 

you is vital to us.  

 

Once again many thanks for your support. It really keeps us focused to see the support all around 

us.  

Yours sincerely, Joe Burke 
 

Community Fundraising Officer West & Northwest  | Pieta 
Tel: 091 568701 / 093 25587 Mob: 085 7388908  www.pieta.ie 
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